
 

 
 

RESCISSION OF ORDER OF THE HEALTH OFFICER 
OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS FOR THE CONTROL OF COVID-19 

PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY QUARANTINE ORDER 
DATE OF RESCISSION: December 28, 2021 

 

Effective immediately, the COVID-19 Quarantine Health Officer Order issued April 7, 2020, and last 
amended September 22, 2021, is rescinded. 

Transmission rates of COVID-19 remain high in Stanislaus County and the risk of COVID-19 variants including 
Omicron are still largely unknown. Accordingly, individuals should continue to follow guidance released by the 
United States Department of Health & Human Services including their sub-agency the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention, the California Department of Public Health, and California Department of Social 
Services. The Order is rescinded in order to align with the above-mentioned authorities and guidelines. 

Staying home and away from others and getting tested after being exposed to someone with COVID-19 is 
extremely important for stopping spread and rescission of this order should not be taken to indicate otherwise.  

The Stanislaus County Health Officer will continue to assess the public health situation as it continues to evolve 
and may re-issue the Quarantine Order as changing circumstances dictate. 

 
IT IS SO ORDERED: 

 
        Date: December 28, 2021     
Julie Vaishampayan, MD, MPH       
Health Officer of the County of Stanislaus 
 
APPROVED AS TO FORM: 
 
 
        Date: December 28, 2021     
Robert J. Taro       
Assistant County Counsel, County of Stanislaus 

HEALTH SERVICES AGENCY 
 

Public Health 
917 Oakdale Road, Modesto, CA 95355 

 
Julie Vaishampayan, MD, MPH  

Public Health Officer 
 

Phone: 209.558.8804  Fax: 209.558.7286 
www.hsahealth.org 
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